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CAlifornians for Renewable Energy, Inc. (CARE)

821 Lakeknoll Dr.

      Sunnyvale, CA 94089


-----Original Message-----

From: Kenneth Shawn Smallwood [mailto:puma@davis.com]

Sent: Monday, March 12, 2001 4:32 PM

To: LShaw@energy.state.ca.us

Cc: Boyd, Mike

Subject: Blythe Energy Project

Dear Mr. Shaw, 

I have been retained by Californians' for Renewable Energy as an expert on

biological resources related to the Blythe Energy Project.  I request a two

month continuance of the Committee Conference and public comment period on

the Blythe Energy Project because I only recently got a copy of the

Biological Resources Mitigation Implementation and Monitoring Plan (BRMIMP).

The submittal letter of the BRMIMP was stamped with a date of December 26,

2000, but it apparently was not received by the CEC until March 1, 2001.

The apparent delay in the applicant's submittal of the BRMIMP to the CEC has

left insufficient time for me to provide my client with adequate expert

review.  I got the BRMIMP on March 8th, and will need another two months to

review and comment on it.

Please rectify this alarming delay in the release of the BRMIMP by granting

my request that the Committee Conference and public comment period be

extended another two months.

Thank you,

Shawn Smallwood
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12 March, 2001

-----Original Message-----

From: Kenneth Shawn Smallwood [mailto:puma@davis.com]

Sent: Monday, March 12, 2001 1:11 PM

To: Boyd, Mike

Subject: Blythe

Mike, please review the following letter, suggest any changes that should be

made, then instruct me to whom and where I should send it.

Thanks,

Shawn

*****************************************

I request a two month continuance of the public comment period on the Blythe

Energy Project because I only recently got a copy of the Biological

Resources Mitigation Implementation and Monitoring Plan (BRMIMP).  The

submittal letter of the BRMIMP was stamped with a date of December 26, 2000,

but it apparently was received by the CEC until March 1, 2001.  I got the

BRMIMP on March 8th, and will need another two months to review and comment

on it.

I am mystified by the date stamped on the cover letter of the BRMIMP. It

appears as though the applicant completed but withheld the BRMIMP for more

than two months, during which time critical public comment periods passed.

Please rectify this alarming shortfall in participating with the public by

granting my request that the comment period be extended another two months.

Thank you,

Shawn Smallwood

Expert on Biological Resources,

Retained by Californians' for Renewable Energy
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